Conyers, Tamika

From: Moira Marquis <moira.anne.marquis@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, April 12, 2022 8:28 PM

To: Statements

Subject: Docket E-100, Sub 180CS

I'm writing as a resident of Alamance county. Rooftop solar is necessary for ceasing climate change. It's also necessary to
keep the cost of energy down for regular people. If the North Carolina government caves to Duke Power all future
generations will lose any chance for a decent life, all so wealthy people can make more money they can't possibly spend.
Do the right thing and stop these crooks,

Moira Marquis

5932 Church rd

Graham NC 27253
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Conyers, Tamika

From: tina katsanos <argonautika3@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, April 13, 2022 9:57 AM

To: Statements

Subject: Docket E-100 Sub. 180cs

Dear NCUC,

As a NC state commission it is your responsibility to ensure that all citizens have access to affordable and safe energy.
Duke Energy's current plan to make detrimental changes to the current net-metering for roof-top solar erodes the
affordability for renewable energy for NC residents. Less renewable energy amounts to less safety for North Carolinians
(and everyone across the globe). Attorney General Josh Stein clearly recognizes the way community benefits are not
figured into the costs of renewables - the external costs of fossil fuel should be part of the accounting process for what is
truly affordable. Right now, wind and solar are our best options. Please do not allow rooftop solar to become less
accessible.

Lastly, | believe the NCUC should exert their power to make renewables more available to low income and BIPOC
communities. Making responsible energy choices should not be an exclusive option for those with more money. Please
do your best as a commission to equitably regulate a record-breaking for profit fossil fuel industry. Energy should not be
unsafe and it should not be a commodity - it is a utility that all peoples should have choices about.

Again, please do not allow Duke Energy to change the current net-metering process unless they revise their proposed
plan to make it even more affordable and accessible.

Tina Katsanos

NC NAACP, Chair Environmental Justice Committee

Charlotte Mecklenburg NAACP, Chair Climate Justice and Green Jobs Development Committee
The Climate Reality Project-Charlotte Chapter, Community Engagement Liaison

I AM PRO SNOW
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